
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

March 23, 2021  

To: Senate Committee on Natural Resources and Wildfire Recovery; others 

Re:  I SUPPORT [SB 761]...Problem Deer and Elk should be shown the barbeque, the hard way. 

[SB 761] creates unfunded administrative problems for the Department of Fish and Wildlife. 

Having to issue "tags," carcass issues, hides, and antlers collections are unreasonable pains in the butt. 

The taking of Elk and Deer in Municipal settings should be made much easier. 

Deer and Elk are not anywhere close to being "endangered species." 

Have you ever noticed during "hunting season" Deer and or Elk are hard to find? 

I do not support the wholesale slaughter of these creatures but, those Deer and Elk who are problematical 

should end up in someone's freezer and or on the barbeque. 

***[SB 761] needs amendment(s) to relieve additional administrative burdens foisted upon the Department of 

Fish and Wildlife. 

**Rural residential settings should be included in the pilot program but, they are not. Why? 

**Total "cost recovery" of the program via additional funding should be structured into the program. 

The condition the meat must go to a charitable organization and or food bank is political crap. 

The shooter should get the; meat, the hides and the antlers. 

The shooter is providing a valuable service. 

I sincerely thank the Department of Fish and Wildlife for all of their service! 

Respectfully submitted, 

                                                                        /s/ David S. Wall 
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